CBBA General Board Meeting September 13, 2022, 7:00 pm

Attendees: Kris Sheedy, Concessions Manager; Jaime Waxter, 1VP, Brandi Selman, 2 VP, Kerry Caron, Treasurer; Amanda Mink, Treasurer Assistant; Katy Akridge, Secretary; Courtlan McQueen, President-Elect; Craig Cantrell, High School Directo0; Geoffrey Lonberger, Middle School Director

- Welcome/Call to Order.
- Minutes are posted on the band website.

President's Report:

- Geoffrey Lonberger introduced board members, including Courtlan McQueen, candidate for Band President. A motion to approve Courtlan McQueen as President effective immediately was made by Katy Akridge and seconded by Kerry Chabot.
- Geoffrey Lonberger suggested that the band's by-laws be modified to change the frequency of parent meetings from every month to every other month. A motion to approve this change was made by Jeannie Reagan and seconded by Brandi Selman.

1VP Report:

 Kris Sheedy shared the continued need for concession volunteers and the introduction of a Marching Bears only line during the 3rd quarter. Only cash will be accepted in this line.

Treasurer's Report:

• Kerry Caron shared the cookie dough fundraiser was very successful and credits will be posted to student accounts as soon as finalized.

Secretary's Report:

 Katy Akridge shared that a new spirit wear campaign of band hoodies will launch in the following week.

Director's Report:

- Geoffrey Lonberger shared:
 - High school band flooring will be installed this coming weekend.
 - o 6th grade jump start camp went very well.
 - Cookie dough fundraiser was very successful and order pickup is scheduled for September 28th after school in the middle school band room. Recruitment is underway for middle school parents to assist with cookie dough pickup.
 - 7th and 8th grade middle school band night is scheduled for 10/14. These students will have the opportunity to join the marching band in the stands.
 - Next parent meeting will be held Tuesday, 11/15.
- Meeting Adjourned